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Wednesday 18th June 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to be holding our Summer Fayre on Wednesday 25th June from 2:30pm until 
4:00pm. We hope to welcome as many of you as possible alongside your children. We appreciate 
that a few families might be planning to use OOSC or are unable to collect before 3:15pm that 
day. For children who are not picked up by an adult before 4:00pm, a member of school staff will 
take them around the stalls. If your child will be attending OOSC and you would like them to visit 
the fayre, please send their spending money in a sealed envelope with their name and the 
amount enclosed written clearly on the envelope. These should be handed to your child’s class 
teacher by Tuesday 24th June. 
 
To help us plan and also to ensure that all children can enjoy some of the Fayre, can you complete 
the following reply slip and return to school by Friday 20th June.  
 
Children must be accompanied by a known adult at the Fayre. 

Many thanks.  

Joel Routledge 

 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Pupil’s Name . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Class . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
 
I will collect my child at 2:25pm for the start of the fayre at their usual door.  ________ 
 
I will collect my child from the Early Years Doors at 3:15pm.   ________ 
 
My child will be attending OOSC that day.      ________ 

  

 

 


